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Dear Religious School Families:

I hope everyone’s 5784 is off to a good and sweet
start. We look forward to welcoming our learners
back on Sunday.

This Sunday falls during the festival of Sukkot, the
season of our rejoicing.  Please plan to join us after
school for our Annual Family Picnic and programs.
See link below to RSVP for Pizza in the Hut.

Even if you are unable to stay for the picnic, you can
still fulfill the mitzvah of sharing food with the poor by
providing snacks for the Sack the Snack program.
 
See sign-up genius to register.



Drop off:  At the RELIGIOUS SCHOOL entrance.  The driveway

will be blocked in the morning.  If you are not dropping your

children at the end of the driveway, please park and walk

them to the portico.

Pick-up:  At the RELIGIOUS SCHOOL entrance.  Children will

remain INSIDE the building until parents come to the door

either in person, or in your car.  Children will NOT be

permitted to walk through the parking lot to their cars.
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Help us fulfill the mitzvah of feeding the hungry
during the festival of Sukkot:

(please click on the link below)

Sisters of Shalom:
Pizza in the Hut - Sack the Snacks

October 1, 2023

Mark your calendar for these holiday events:
October 1 - Pizza in the Hut Sukkot Celebration

December 8 - Consecration and Family Chanukah Service
March 24 - Purim

April 14 - Passover U

https://templeshalomdallas.org/pizza-in-the-hut-2023/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B48ABAF2AA31-pizza#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B48ABAF2AA31-pizza#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B48ABAF2AA31-pizza#/
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